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RESOLUTION HONORING THE 2021 CITY OF WINSTON-SALEM RETIRED
EMPLOYEES

WHEREAS, there are eighty-eight City of Winston-Salem employees who have retired in
2021: Doris Adams, Darryl Allen, Marco Andrade, David Baker, Rebecca Boles, Doyle Boyles,
Thomas Boyles, Jeffrey Branham, Barney Bridges, Michael Brock, Harry Brown Jr., Horace
Bryant, Timothy Byers, Tony Cagle, Jon Canupp, Beverly Carpenter, Douglas Coble, Randy
Crawford, Darryl Cregger, Charles Davis, Daniel Dockery Jr., Darren Draughn, Patrick Edmond,
Willy Edmondson, Jamie Evans Jr., Stephen Everhart, Robert Farris 111, Robert Fenimore, Mickey
Ferguson, Keith Foster, Troy Galloway, Catrin Giles, Michael Griffith, Darryl Hall, Lucas Hansen,
Gerrod Hardy, Jay Harmel, Joel Hayes, Teresa Hilton, Ernest Ingram, Sandra Jackson, Stan
Johnson Jr., Steven Jokinen, Robert Joyner Jr., Kent Kirkman, John Knight, Robert Lakey, Nand
Lakhavani, Albert Lindsey Jr, Anthony Love, Vincent Marsh, Bobby Marshall, David Mason,
Gary McCorkle, Alvin Middleton, Natoshia Miles, Darrell Moody, Keith Motsinger, Raymond
Nowak, Gerry O'Neal, Ouida Patten, Bradley Perkins, Curtis Peterson, Lloyd Peterson, Melissa
Peterson, Shannon Phillips, Dean Raper, Albert Santos, Timothy Sechrest, James Shaw, James
Shermer, Roland Sims, Cynthia Skaggs, Raymond Sutcliffe I11, Darren Taylor, Angela Thomas,
Henry Thompson, Jeffrey Tilley, John Timberlake, Charlie Vestal, Joseph Vestal, Russell Walser,
Michael Weaver, Elaine Williams, Perry Williams, James Wolfe, John Wooten, Lance Zertuche;
and

WHEREAS, the collective years served by the retired employees totals 2,066; and

WHEREAS, of all the 2021 retirees, Stan Johnson from the Support Services Division of

the Police Department has served the longest with 36 years of service; and



WHEREAS, the work of all City employees is valued and appreciated by the Mayor, City

Council and the citizens of Winston-Salem.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Mayor and Winston-Salem City
Council approve honoring the aforementioned 2021 City of Winston-Salem retired employees and

wish them much success as they embark on new endeavors.



